
 
 

Dear MOT Guests, Artists, Employees and Volunteers: 

MOT recognizes that many of us have had our 
vaccinations for COVID-19.  However, with the rapid rise of 
the COVID Delta variant infections throughout our 
community, the Detroit Opera House will again require mask 
wearing in our facility until further notice, as follows:  

At this time it is our policy for every person who enters 
the Detroit Opera House, regardless of vaccination, to wear a 
mask while in the common areas of the building. These 
include lobbies, hallways, restrooms, elevators, and other 
shared spaces. 

When visitors and employees reach their destination 
space in the Opera House, they may elect to wear masks or 
not, at their own discretion, unless otherwise posted.  We 
encourage everyone to remain masked, even in the 
destination space.  

It is our belief that practicing this policy will be in the 
best interest of everyone.  Everyone’s health matters.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience, but please understand that, 
for now, mask-wearing is required of everyone in hallways, 
elevators, lobbies and other common areas of the Detroit 
Opera House. 

Let’s do our best to keep each other as safe as possible! 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 


